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16th October 2024

Dear Parents / Carers	
						      	
Goldilocks & the Three Bears Pantomime at the Bristol Hippodrome – Thursday 12th December

We would like to invite your child to participate in a Year 7 trip to see the Pantomime “Goldilocks and the Three Bears” on Thursday 12th December at The Bristol Hippodrome. As Year 7 students are exploring, creating, and developing their own theatre work in their drama lessons this term and next term, the opportunity to see a professional show would be both exciting and valuable. Furthermore, with a sparkling set, stunning costumes, a live orchestra, and the celebrity performers, it will be great fun!
Transport will be by coach, leaving the Academy at 1pm and returning to the Academy at 5.30pm. Your child must be collected from inside the Academy main hall at the end of the trip or make their own way home from the Academy with your permission, please outline on reply slip. If collecting your child by car, please avoid obstructing entry/exit to Woodside Road. Instead, make use of a designated parking space in one of the Academy car parks and walk to the main hall to collect your son/daughter. Staff will be on hand to support with this. Students will need to wear their uniform and will need a packed lunch which they will eat before the show. Students who receive free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch to eat on the coach. 
The total amount for the trip is £22, which includes the cost of the ticket and transport as well as some treats at interval. We have secured seats in the main stalls area, so students will be getting a brilliant theatre seat, for a fraction of the usual price. The trip can be paid in full or in two instalments of £11 and £11. The first instalment is due by Thursday 7th November to secure a place on the trip, and the final instalment by Friday 6th December. 
I hope that you can support this trip and will want your child to attend. To reserve a ticket, please complete the reply slip on the back of this letter and return it as soon as possible to Ms Grierson (Music) or Reception. Please note children in receipt of Free School Meals are entitled a 25% reduction of the cost of any school trip, subject to available funding on a first-come, first served basis. Payment can be made using our online payment system Scopay. If you have any queries regarding this trip, including cost or ticket queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at the Academy or via email on JCAInfo@clf.uk with a subject FAO: Ms Grierson. 

Yours sincerely

Charlotte Grierson
Curriculum Team Leader for Performing Arts 

Year 7 Pantomime trip - Reply Slip

Student Name: ………………………………………………………………………………….   Tutor Group: ………………………………….……

I give permission for my child to attend Goldilocks and the Three Bears at The Bristol Hippodrome on Thursday 12th December 2024

· I have made a payment of £22 using the online payment system   

· I have made a payment of £11 using the online payment system   


My child will be collected from the main hall / make their own way home on their return to John Cabot Academy (please circle)

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………..……………..……… (Parent)      Dated: ……………….……………..…….

Emergency contact number for the day: …………………………………………………….……………….………………………………….……

Please complete fully and return all reply slips to Ms Grierson (Music) or Main Reception
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John Cabot Academy is part of the Cabot Learning Federation, a company limited by guarantee.
Registered office: Federation House, Brook Road, Kingswood, Bristol BS15 4JT. Company registration no. 06207590.




